
From: Eduarda Soares   
Sent: Wednesday, February 17, 2021 10:32 AM 
To: Lehman, Steve <slehman@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Tarbart Terrace sidewalk 
  
Good morning, 
 
My name is Eduarda Im a home owner on Tarbart Terrace 
I have heard the city is building a sidewalk on the on Tarbart Terrace 
There is NO need for a sidewalk no one walks on this street except those that live here, 
such a waste of money 
 
Im totally against this, save taxpayers money for where a sidewalk is needed or any 
other city repairs 
 
thanks  
Eduarda 
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